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What’s on at our October Holiday Club? 
 

To keep updated with 
Beanstalks news please like us on 

Facebook. 
@beanstalkschildcarelimited 

 

0161-291-0545 
www.beanstalks-childcare.co.uk 

 

We hope you have all had a wonderful summer and are excited 
to be back at Pre-School/School with a renewed passion for 

learning!  
We would also like to welcome Aidan, Hayley and Nicola to the 
team this academic year, they are joining us at Tyntesfield and 
Coppice to undertake childcare qualifications and develop our 

team dynamic further! 
             

   

Back to 
Woodheys! 

2 year olds 
@ Coppice 



 

 
 

 

 

 

returned to our head office on the 3rd September to ensure that our First 

Aid skills were up to scratch for the new term! 

We are so proud to gain Platinum Accreditation from them every other 

year, this keeps us all up-to-date on current topics in the sector and helps 

us to refresh our knowledge consistently using a professional and popular 

provider. 

This year we had a lovely training day and learned a couple of new skills 

(for our more experienced staff) and lots of new skills (for our Apprentices 

and Level 2s.) We’re so lucky that Beanstalks are so dedicated to our 

Personal Professional development and this is reflected in our settings, 

staff and Ofsted reports.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
                             
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Our Summer Holiday Highlights! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Harvest 

 
Halloween 

 
Diwali 

 
Bonfire Night 

 
Hannukah 

 
Christmas Day 

 
Boxing Day 

 
 
 


